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Lisa Driscoll

From: Jon Sargent <jonsargent7@aol.com>
Sent: Sunday, August 15, 2021 8:14 PM
To: Lisa Driscoll
Subject: I strongly support Sheriff Livingston's request for Measure X Funding

From: Jon Sargent, 60 year resident of Contra Costa County 

RE: Support for Sheriff Livingston's request for Measure X Funds 
 
Dear Measure X Community Advisory Board, 
   
I fully support the Sheriff's request for Measure X funds; to acquire funding to improve staffing, 
reduce response times, and not only further investigate "quality of life crimes" but provide much 
needed additional protection to us all during these troubling times.   
 

I'm certain the citizens of Contra Costa County will benefit from the requested Sheriff Department 
Service upgrades. 
  
If there are any questions I can be reached at home below. Thank you in advance for your consideration, 
  
Jon Sargent 
jonsargent7@aol.com 
6529 Arlington Blvd. 
Richmond CA 94805 
510) 233-6481 


